
   

Black Hawk 
Lodge #11 
A.F. & A.M.
Chartered 
October 

1866

Regular Stated Meetings
Held 2nd & 4th Thursdays

of each Month at 7:00PM
Friendship – Schiller Lodge

4625 Morrison Road
Denver, Colorado



Schedule 

May

2016 
May 12th

Dinner at 6:00 PM  
Ladies and Guests are welcome
 Regular Stated Communication

Lodge  open at 7:00 PM

May 26th
Regular Stated Communication

Lodge open at 7:00PM
E.A. Degree

Practice every “off” Thursday unless
otherwise indicated.

Brethren standing on any degree are
         always welcome.

        Various degree work will be done as      
         needed.
         Any Brother that needs transportation
         to the Lodge, please call any Lodge 
          Officer, we will see to it that you can 

          attend the Lodge meeting.   

PAST MASTERS OF THE LAST 50
YEARS

                       Perrin wagener 1965
                      Alvin Malmgren 1966  
                     Roy Charles Grant 1967

                                 Slaughaupt 1968  
                                 John Souther   1969

                      Samuel Ivie 1970
                     Cecil Bolich 1971  
                     Andrew Krodhen 197                                      
                     Donald Evans 1973
                     Cecil Bolich 1974
                     Robert Brentley 1975
                     Richard Conn 1976
                     Donald Sherriff 1977  
                    James V. Quinn 1978 
                    James V. Quinn 1979
                    Jerry L. Fenimore 1980
                    Donald Sherriff 1981
                     Jerry L. Fenimore 1982
                    Jerry L. Fenimore 1983
                     Alon Sanders 1984
                     William Tregay, Jr. 1985
                     William Tregay, Jr. 1986
                     Gilbert Mohan, Jr. 1987
                     Gilbert Mohan, Jr. 1988
                     William Tregay, Jr. 1989
                     William Tregay, Jr. 1990
                     Robert Brantley 1991
                    Cecil Bolich 1992
                    Robert Brantley 1993
                    Robert Brantley 1994
                    Glenn E. Smiley 1995
                   Gardner Sanford 1996
                   Howard Fling 1997
                   William Lloyd 1998
                   William Lloyd 1999
                   William Lloyd 2000
                   William Lloyd  2001
                   Randall Ansley  2002
                   Mirl Fowler  2003
                   Glen W. Newton 2004
                   William Lloyd  2005

                      Roberto Mandoza 2006
                   Jurgen Hartman 2007
                   John Fiegler  2008  
                  Julian Newton  2009
                  Brian Fowler 2010 
                  Mark Ralston  2011                  
                 Michael Rowan 2012

    Charles Watts 2013
                 Charles   Watts  2014
                 Robert Salazar 2015

  



       Message from the East
       Brethren,
It's  hard  to  believe  that  this  Masonic  year  is
approaching the halfway mark! Looking back, we've
accomplished  much,  and  have  yet  much  to
accomplish. I am very proud of the officer line, and
the  job  that  the  Lodge  has  done  in  conducting  a
second degree,  a third degree,  and will  conduct an
initiation on our last meeting in May.
Our  first  communication  in  May will  consist  of  a
BBQ  dinner  and  a  presentation  by  Bro.  Bradley
Pollard  who  will  present  Astroarchaelogy,  the
Ecliptic, and Masonry ( why do we light the lesser
lights the way we do; what is the “ ecliptic” ) 
Our second communication will be a busy night. It is
our last communication before going dark. We will
be  conducting  the  vote  to  merge  with  Friendship
Lodge, and we will be conducting an initiation for
our two newest candidates.
We  are  planning  a  special  meeting  at  the  Robert
Russel Eastern Star Retirement Home on August 25th.
We hope you can join us as we bring Black Hawk to
ESRH.
Thank you to all the members who have stepped in
and helped in all of the various capacities. There are
so  many  of  you  doing  so  many  things,  from  the
smallest  details  to  taking  on  large  tasks  and
responsibilities.  Support  and  participation  from the
members is what makes our Lodge special. 
I thought this was a good quote to end on.
“  God  hides  some  ideal  in  every  human  soul.  At
some time in  our  life  we feel  a  trembling,  fearful
longing to do some good thing. Life finds its noblest
spring of excellence in this hidden impulse to do our
best.
Robert Collyer”
Fraternally, 

                      Greg Koenig,   WM 

                                 

Greetings from the West:
   Brethren,
   With regrets we see our Bro. Richard Foster
   move away,  resulting in  a vacancy at the 
   J.S. Station and  the first degree coaching 
   position. If you are interested in filling any 
   of these spots, please let the W.M. know. We 
   like to get these places filled as soon as 
   possible to close the gap in our officers line.
       The next practices we will have to 
   concentrate on the first degree so that we are 
   ready to deliver a flawless E.A. Degree.
       Mothers Day is coming up, we wish all
   Mothers  a very “ Happy Mothers Day”
       
    Thanks,
                              Karl Koenig, SW
     

 
     Birthday wishes to the Brethren
   that  were born in May
   Paul R. Marshall, 02, Steven D. Coats, 04, 
   Adam D. Buttoms, Jered E.Minster, 06, 
   Fred Ems, 09, Jerry Fenimore, 16,
  Charles D. Stevens, Charles L. Schubert, Timothy 
  C. Ryan, 17, Claude E Dutro 21, Gregory A., 
   Campbell, Robert D. Elsoo, 22, James O. Wright,
   25, Kevin Henderson, 29, Jerry L. Evans, 30

        Happy Birthday Brethren



      2016 Officers
                       Worshipful Master
           Greg Koenig, GKoenig4321@gmail.com
   10813 Hobbit Lane, Westminster, CO, 
80031,720.252.9300
                             Senior Warden
               Karl Koenig , kkoenig35@gmail.com
  1209 S. Brentwood St.,Lakewood, CO ,80232  
303.3253436
                                Junior Warden 
             Charles Watts, watts15996@comcast.net
   15996 E. Iliff Pl., Aurora, CO, 80013,  303.324.8090
                               Treasurer
              Jerry Fenimore, 
   82 Brockhaven Dr., Littleton, CO 80123,  
303.971.0738
                         jerryfenimore@comcast.net      
                        Secretary
   Glenn E. Smiley, eljebelkop@aol.com 
303.935.0568
   1465 S. Fenton St., Lakewood, CO 80232,    
                       Senior Deacon
   Chris Fullwood,  tfh69@msn.com           
720.319.2983       
        6190 Brentwood St., Arvada,  CO 80004                  
                     Junior Deacon  
        John Culp,    culpjond@gmail.com                
614.579.3763

      2489 South Brentwood St., Lakewood, CO 80127         
                   Senior Stewardc
    Jim Stark,  SailCo@yahoo.com           720.443.1759
     4712 South Robb St., Littleton, CO 80127

                   Junior Steward
                        needs to be filled          
                       Chaplain
  Mark Ralston, mwr5588@yahoo.com      
   1643 S. Everett, Lakewood, CO 80232     
303.935.1236
                              Marshal
                                 Open
                            Tiler
    Jerry Rice,    jrice279@aol.com           303.279.7070  

    341 Gregory Dr. Golden, Co 80403                  
If you wish to receive updates via email      
contact Dave King,  staff_dude@yahoo.com  

Committees :
              Standing Committees
      Finance Recommendations Committee
      Jerry Fenimore (chair ), Mark Ralston, John Culp,
       Brian Fowler.
                 Scholarship Committee
   Mark Ralston (chair ), Glenn Smiley, Greg Koenig      
         Member Investigation Committee
    Mark Ralston (chair ), Russel Gray, Robert Stretch
                    Bereavement
                          Charles Watts
                        Entertainment
         Eddie McGrady (chair ), Mark Ralston, 
                           Gary Dickerson
                      Trestle board
                              Karl Koenig
      Electronic Communications Webmaster
                               David King
        Refreshment (none dinner nights)
                               Gary Dickerson
                 Special  Committees
           Director of work: Karl Koenig
-              Prompter: Glenn Smiley
            Funerals: Charles  Watts

  Investments: Jerry Fenimore
Preparation Room: Jerry Rice

           Masonic Education: vacant
Public Schools: vacant

     If you are interested in serving in any       
    Committee position, please contact the
    Worshipful Master.

      Please contact the Lodge Secretary Glenn Smiley
      if you have not paid your dues.
      Dues are $ 58.00, please remit to the 
     Lodge Secretary.
       
                        Postings
                needs to be filled, first degree
                     Karl Koenig, second degree
                        Joe Crose,  third degree  
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